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A meeting of the Board was called to order by the President, Cliff Mueller at 8:40 p.m.  
Present for the meeting Cliff Mueller, Bonita Hutcheson, Bill Carter, Rowena Yarbrough, and 
Roger Rowland.  Also present Mary Carter, Chanele Beacham and Eddie Kanoza,  

 
The minutes of April 24, 2006 were approved as presented.   
 
The treasurer, Roger Rowland reported that there was $14,088.71 in the accounts. 
Dues were paid by Mary and Ron Carter, Chanele Beacham.  Cliff Mueller paid dues for 

two years. 
 Roger reported that he had files the Charities non-profit report with the Secretary of State 
at a cost of $10.00.  A motion was made by Bill Carter, seconded by Rowena Yarbrough, to 
accept the payment in lieu of his dues.  Motion carried. 
 It had been suggested that a raffle be operated to benefit the Society.  The members 
agreed that they were not willing to participate in running a raffle. 
 
 Roger reported that he found the script for the video history.  He will not be writing an 
article for the booklet this year. 
 

Bonita showed some maps that she had received from Earl McCoy.  They depict the 
early Sheridan, and were used in the slide program.  They were given to Roger to help in the 
conversion of that program. 

The advertisement plat for The Town of Sheridan shows the hotel which was to have 
been built as an attraction for the area, near Park Avenue (Floyd) and between Third and Second 
Streets (Canosa Ct and Bryant Street) with access from Morey Ave (Clay Street) via Park Place, 
vacated years ago.  There would have been a railway spur from Tejon Street to bring visitors to 
the area.  Bill Carter’s property has the corner of Park Place along Clay Street and his daughter, 
Leslie Smith’s house is actually built in the vacated right of way. 

 
It was suggested that articles be written on the cabins for the booklet.  The part house 

was owned by Judge Edward N. Bean and the cabin was part of the Petersburg Hotel.  See Ken 
Golf’s booklet. 

 
We need some subcommittees on the program.  

 
There being no further business the meeting was adjourned at 9:07 p.m.  The next 

meeting is scheduled for June 26, 2006 
 

 


